
 
Dear Parent and Carers, 
 
We will be beginning our new topic ‘Pack Your Bags’ after 
the Easter break.  
During this topic we will be thinking about holidays. This 
topic will give us opportunities to do lots of writing, such, as 
lists, postcards and labelling.  
 
We will also be contrasting Birmingham and European holiday 
destinations to places and sights in India. So while you are 
out and about with your child it would be really great if you 
could point out landmarks to them, such as The Bullring, 
Spitfire island, the Birmingham Library. 
 
In order to help us bring this alive to the children we would 
like to start with their own memories. We would appreciate 
copies of your holiday photographs over the years. Please 
send in as many as you like (the more the merrier!). 
 
It would help us to make a quick start on the topic if you 
could send the photographs in within the next two weeks. 
We will photocopy your photographs and will return your 
originals.  
 
Thank you so much for your support. 
The Rowans and Willows teams. 
  

Willows and Rowans 


